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Fax: 555-555-5555 
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Kansas Family Support program for families of 

deaf/hard of hearing children 
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Support from another family who has gone through similar situations and experiences can provide valuable 

help, understanding, and information. 

What are the Benefits? 

Emotional Support • Gain informal information • Knowing you’re not alone • 

Share experiences - “I’ve been there” • Confidence—cope with hearing loss • 

Better understanding and acceptance of hearing loss • Ideas and strategies to 

help solve problems and progress towards meeting the child’s needs • Develop 

new friendships with other parents • Hope 

 

To be contacted by a supporting parent fill out the intake form at                                     

www.ksfsn.org   
You will be contacted by a support parent within 48 hours. 

 

 

 

 

The Family Support Network is sponsored by 
SoundBeginnings Early Hearing Detection and Intervention Program, Sound START,  and Kansas School for the Deaf 
For more information about this program please contact  

Erin Schuweiler  eschuweiler@kssdb.org   913-210-8151 

mailto:eschuweiler@kssdb.org?subject=Request%20for%20information

